
The School Sisters of  St. Francis invite you to a free screening of  a new documentary film

Sunday, January 21
3:00-4:30 p.m.
St. Joseph Hall
1501 S. Layton Blvd.
(Greenfield Avenue at 27th Street)

A powerful depiction of  Muslim-Christian peace as told through 
the story of  St. Francis of  Assisi and the Sultan of  Egypt

Following the movie, all are invited to the Sisters Dining Room for informal 
table discussion about the film. An optional light supper will be available for 

purchase for $5 (free for St. Joseph Convent resident sisters)

Advance registration is requested. 
Please RSVP by Monday, Jan. 15 to Rosaura Solano: 414-385-5253 or rsolano@sssf.org.

Free parking in the St. Joseph Center parking lot—enter at 29th Street and Orchard Street.


